Soia

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

2lst September, 1928,

Dear Sir,

i ﬁuly received your memorandum of the 7th 1nstmt.
respecting the motorship "DUVALLA", and I mey say that your
remarks have been neted,

The ﬂmm&; kwe had the ocase befaﬂ the at men*_;

évarg’g 'wéw, m& in the eircumstances t&wy have dax‘armd me




